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Julie Kjorsvik

From: Paul Jewell
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 2:50 PM
To: Julie Kjorsvik
Subject: FW: IPZ Documents

Julie, 

 

Below see Neil’s approval of the IPZ documents. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Paul Jewell 

Kittitas County Commissioner, District 1 

 

From: Neil Caulkins  

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 2:28 PM 

To: Paul Jewell 
Subject: RE: IPZ Documents 

 

These seem fine. 

Neil Caulkins 

 

From: Paul Jewell  

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 2:11 PM 

To: Neil Caulkins 
Subject: IPZ Documents 

 

Neil: 

 

Attached are the final IPZ documents that are being considered by the BOCC on Tuesday.  Please review and provide 

your approval as to form if you agree. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Paul Jewell 

Kittitas County Commissioner, District 1 

 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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